
COVID-19 Update 19/4/22 

In line with government guidance, Pear Tree School will return to ‘normal’ operational practice 

without most restrictions in place. 

Some good daily actions will remain in place such as regular handwashing or sanitising, good 

respiratory hygiene (catch it and bin it), regular anti-bacterial surface cleaning and keeping areas 

well ventilated. 

We will no longer be asking pupils and staff to routinely test and will not be providing testing packs 

moving forward.   

Treat COVID-19 like any other respiratory infection.  If you are not well and have a temperature 

then you should not attend school until you feel well enough and have no temperature.  A high 

temperature being a sign of infection. 

If you choose to take a test and have a positive result, children and young people under 18 years 

should stay at home and avoid contact with others for at least 3 days or until better.  If you are over 

18 years, this increases to 5 days. 


